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Brother Borgia / Coach Cooper Inv.    

The Running Titans traveled to St. Xavier on April 28th and 29th to compete in the Brother 

Borgia / Coach Cooper Invitational.  The boys got points from sophomore Nathan Janes as he 

scaled a personal record 11-0 in the pole vault to finish seventh.  Most of the boys got PRs in 

the tough competition. 

 
Nathan Janes (L) hands the baton to Eli Moreno for the Titans in the 4 X 400 relay.  Janes got a PR and scored in 
the pole vault.    
 

On the girls’ side, Collins finished 12th out of 31 teams.  The Titans got scoring from freshman 

Sophie Bolin who tied for third place with a PR in the pole vault, as well as from sophomore 

captain Emma Kendall.  Kendall got a PR in the mile (5:10.82) to finish fifth.  Her time was 

the sixth fastest in school history.  Kendall came back to finish second (2:17.30) in the 800 

with the seventh fastest time in school history. 
 

Freshman Maleah Wilson broke her own outdoor school record in the 200 as she went 27.68 

in the prelims.  She finished 12th in the finals.  Wilson owns four of the five fastest outdoor 

200 times in Collins history.  The girls’ 4 X 400 relay barely missed scoring as they finished 

ninth with the seventh fastest time in school history (4:30.56). 



 

 
Sophie Bolin (3) and Grace White (2) both got PRs in the mile and Bolin scored in the pole vault with a PR at the 

Brother Borgia Inv. 

 
Maleah Wilson broke her own school record in the 200 prelims Fri. night at the Brother Borgia Inv.  



 

 
Here is Emma Kendall (1) right before the finish of the 800 where she finished second.  Her PR in the mile 
qualified her to compete in the Kentucky Dream Mile at St. X on May 5th.  The Dream Mile features the fastest 

milers in the state of Kentucky.   

 

Head Coach Sanderlin said, “We did very well in this meet which had very tough competition.  
Almost all our athletes got PRs.  This puts us in good position for the regional meet.” 

 

The Running Titans will be in action next at Eastern H.S. in Louisville for the Oldham Co. 

Sundown Inv. on May 4th.  
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